
Department for Infrastructure issues
opinion on planning applications for
Blaris, Lisburn

The Department for Infrastructure has today issued Notices of Opinion for two
planning applications in the Lisburn and Castlereagh City Council area which
were called into the Department for consideration.

Labour Market Statistics

The labour market statistics were published today by the Northern Ireland
Statistics & Research Agency.

Brookeborough and Tempo Practice

The Department of Health can confirm that the Western Health and Social Care
Trust has agreed to take on the contract of Brookeborough and Tempo GP
Practice located in Fermanagh.

New contractor appointed for Galgorm
Surgery, Ballymena

The Department of Health can confirm that Rockfield Medical Centre has been
appointed as the new contractor providing GP services to the patients of
Galgorm Surgery, Ballymena.
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Update on resurfacing scheme for
Avenue Road, Lurgan

A carriageway resurfacing scheme on the Avenue Road, Lurgan commenced on
Monday 3 July 2023.
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